
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Montgomery Metropolitan Planning Organization  
Draft Fiscal Year (FY) 2026 Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP) 

Budget is Available for Public Review and Comment 
 
The Montgomery Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) announces that the 
DRAFT FISCAL YEAR (FY) 2026 Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP) is available 
for public review and comment. The Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP) is the 
MPO’s annual work program that outlines the MPO’s transportation planning 
staff’s work tasks and consultant services used to assist in the preparation of 
transportation documents such as, updating and maintaining transportation plans, 
programs and projects and policy throughout the MPO’s three county 
transportation study area, as required by the United State Department of 
Transportation (USDOT).  The public review and comment period will last for 14 
days, from July 23, 2025 until August 5, 2025.   
 
The proposed budget for the Draft FY-2026 UPWP is for $1,294,888 total dollars of 
which $1,035,910 (80%) is Federal Highway Administration and Federal Transit 
Administration planning funds and $258,978 (20%) is local matching funds. The 
draft Fiscal Year 2026 Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP) document and 
comment forms can be downloaded from our website at 
http://www.montgomerympo.org under the Documents internet link.   
 
For more information or to comment by telephone, call the Montgomery MPO at 
(334) 625-2218 by August 5, 2025 by 5:00 p.m. Comments can be emailed to 
rsmith@montgomeryal.gov , ctlewis@montgomeryal.gov or  
lhart@montgomeryal.gov or mail comments to the mailing address below. 
 

Attention:  
                           Casey Lewis, Senior Transportation Planner or Lisa Hart, Transportation Planner 

City of Montgomery/Montgomery MPO 
                       495 Molton Street 

Montgomery, AL 36104 
                                                      Office Phone: 334-625-2734 or 334-625-2763 
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